MINNESOTA
CONNECTIONS
ACADEMY

1350 Energy Lane, Ste 230, Saint Paul, MN 55108 | Phone 651-523-0888 | Fax 651-726-2917

3/2/2021

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to inform you that Shandilya Nookala (10/16/2009) is enrolled as a full-time student at
Minnesota Connections Academy, a public charter school. We are part of the Minnesota Transitions
Charter School District (#4017). His enrollment date is 9/8/2020.

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-237-9907.

Sincerely,

Jami Koelndorfer

Administrative Assistant (K -5 Records & Withdrawals)

Minnesota Connections Academy



